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Alex Taylor is an associate in the Corporate practice focusing 
on mergers and acquisitions, private equity, joint ventures and 
reorganisations. Alex has advised on transactions covering a 
wide range of sectors, including a variety of technology 
industries, financial services and consumer and retail, among 
other areas. He is based in the London office and, prior to 
joining Katten, trained with a leading city practice and has 
worked in-house for an asset manager operating in the fintech 
sector.

Recognitions

Recognized or listed in the following:

• The Legal 500 United Kingdom

o Recommended Attorney, 2024

News

• UK Pro Bono Collaborative Plan's Pro Bono Recognition List Names 
17 Katten Lawyers (April 11, 2025)

• Katten Secures Top Spot in The Legal 500 United Kingdom 2025 
Guide (October 4, 2024)

• Katten Acclaimed in The Legal 500 United Kingdom 2024 Guide 
(October 4, 2023)

• Real Good Dental Strategic Investment in Enamel Dental Garners 
Media Attention (August 30, 2022)

• Katten Advises Real Good Dental on Acquisition of Enamel Dental 
Group (August 26, 2022)

• Media Outlets Make Note of Katten's Aviation Finance Practice 
Expansion to London (February 10, 2022)

• Katten Represents TriSpan in Growth Investment (August 26, 2021)

Practices
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• England and Wales

Alex Taylor
Senior Associate
Corporate

London Office   |   +44 (0) 20 7776 7647

alexander.taylor@katten.co.uk



Alex Taylor
Senior Associate

katten.com

• Katten Advises Ekata Shareholders on Acquisition by Mastercard 
(June 16, 2021)

Publications

• UK Financial Insights from Katten | Issue 15 (October 2024)

• Foreign Investment and National Security: Navigating Heightened 
Scrutiny of US, EU and UK Cross-Border Deals (October 16, 2024)

• UK Financial Insights from Katten | Issue 9 (March 2024)

• Companies House Reforms Begin to Bite on 4 March 2024 (March 
18, 2024)

• ESG Guidepost | Issue 3 (June 2023)

• Go Green or Go Home: ESG's Increasing Impact on M&A in the UK 
and Europe (June 22, 2023)

• More Money, More Problems: Providing additional capital to UK 
companies in turbulent times (May 16, 2023)

• Hot Topics in Private M&A Transactions in the UK: Macroeconomic 
Uncertainty, Cash Is King and Bridging Value Gaps (March 27, 2023)


